
A HEALTH SAFETY MESSAGE FROM 
GRAND JUNCTION SUBARU AND VOLKSWAGEN

 
At Grand Junction Subaru and Volkswagen, our hearts go out to all those who have been affected by 
the coronavirus. The health and safety of our customers and employees has always been our top 
priority. This is a rapidly evolving situation that we will continue to monitor. Our dealership is cleaned 
and sanitized daily as part of our normal course of business. Over the past week, we've increased 
the frequency and extent of those cleanings, in addition to adding resources like hand sanitizer for 
both customers and employees. We're also ensuring our employees have the information they need 
to stay healthy or stay home if they aren't feeling well.

Our message is simple: we're here for you. And based on the guidance we've received from various 
health agencies, our own preparedness, and the current state of our operations, we are confident 
our dealership continues to be safe. We remain open for business and ready to serve you.

I want you to feel confident and have peace of mind when entrusting your automotive needs to Grand 
Junction Subaru and Volkswagen. Our commitment to help you, your family and your business 
remains at the forefront of everything we do. We will work tirelessly to continue providing the quality 
results and service that our dealership has been known to offer.

 Should you find yourself in need of assistance, please contact us.

 As always, the health, safety and well-being of our customers, our associates and our communities 
remain of paramount concern. From all of us here, we wish you, your colleagues and families safety, 
wellness, and positivity during these uncertain times.
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to call one of the dealerships.
 
Thank you for being a loyal customer.
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